Welcome to a new, and hopefully exciting, part of the CFI website — the CFI Blog.

We'll be using this space to tell you about upcoming events, but there will be much more.
Get to know the staff and volunteers at the CFI, as well as the people and organizations
we work with. Since this is the CFI, don't expect the blog to be dry or prepackaged — we
aim to be fresh and vital, a delicious melange gathered lovingly from all around Athens
County.

My name is Zak Kramer, and I've volunteered with the CFI for about a year now, working
with the Donation Station. You probably know me best through my creation: the
SuperSquash poster displayed at the Donation Station at the farmers’ market. Most of
my work has been at the “other end” of the Donation Station — distributing the
donations to Athens County social service organizations. While I'll be doing a goodly
chunk of writing here, I think we all know the limitations of monoculture, whether it's a
farm or a blog. I plan to solicit contributions from our staff, other volunteers, and the
folks we work with in the larger community, both words and pictures.

And away we go!



